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We do not need the homeless setting up camps in front of our homes, schools, and 

businesses. 

There are much better options to help the homeless, including mental health 

insurance and facilities. 

Allowing them to camp out anywhere they wish only exacerbates the issues that 

come along with them, and does not help them in the manner that they need help. 


